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Mr. President,
Poland would like to thank the delegation of the Kingdom of Norway for the national report and for its participation in the UPR process. We appreciate intensive efforts of Norway to comply with the highest human rights standards as well as its commitment to closely cooperate with the UN human right bodies, including through financial contributions to the OHCHR. We welcome establishment of the National Human Rights Institution in Norway as well as strengthening the protection of human rights through adoption of separate chapter dedicated thereto in the Constitution, and by ratification of further international human rights instruments. 
We appreciate in particular efforts undertaken by Norway to counter ethnic discrimination and to integrate persons with migrant background to the society, noting at the same time that there is a room for improvement with regard to full access of migrants to health, employment or housing. 

Moreover, we would like to echo the concerns by the Committee on the Rights of the Child regarding practices of social care authorities related to out-of-home placements of children and  deprivation or limitation of their parents of parental or contact rights. These practices are particularly worrying when applied to children with migrant backgrounds whose rights to preserve their own identity, including nationality, name and family relations, thus might be infringed.
Therefore, we would like to recommend the Kingdom of Norway to:

· review the practices related to out-of-home placements of children and deprivation or liberation their parents of parental or contact rights and to ensure that these practices will be always based only on the best interests of the child, with a particular view to preserving his or her identity, including inter alia nationality;  

· continue efforts to fulfill any gaps related to enabling full access of persons with migrant background to health, housing or employment.
Thank you for your attention.

